Hot Line Number 15-28 September 2017

Membership

We welcome the following new members: Mike Weeks is a 1st year bowler Jenny Christie has returned to Burnside and it will be her 6th year.

Upcoming Events

Jack Forbes Trophy – Saturday 30th September 1.30pm – 2 Bowl Triples, drawn teams, Mufti, \$3 entry fee paid out as prizes. Entries close 4.00 pm Thursday 28th September. Teams will be posted on the website on Friday. NB: Everyone who has entered will be in a team! Any queries please ring Ken Wilson-Pyne at 3582 457

North vs South – This Sunday 1st October 12.30pm – Wear your Red / Black & Yellow / Blue parochial clothing.

Team sheets for both events are in both Match rooms – get your names up and enjoy these early season events.

Social Evening

Tickets to Ethel & Bethel, the Bingo Babes, are selling now. There are



only 140 tickets in total, Showtime - Friday 13th October (Black Friday), 6.30pm (Happy Hour), 7.30pm show starts. Tickets are selling for \$20 per person and are available from the Club Office or email theclub@burnsidebowlingclub.com Tickets are also available from or phone Brenda 351-2638, Lindsay 342-9055, or Wayne 358-6187. This is a club fundraiser.

U26 Tournament - Friday 6 October

Put this date in your diary. It's the first day of the U26's tournament. We will have the best young bowlers from the country playing on our greens and it's a chance to come along to watch the action. The new National Coach, Sharon Sims will be in attendance over the weekend.

At approximately 5.30pm, the new Bowls NZ CEO, Mark Cameron will present the Bowls NZ Awards - to the Club, Tayla Bruce, Richard Hocking, Glen Miller, and AJ (Arjan) Van Hasselt. It's an opportunity to meet Mark in a social setting, and we'd like to see you there.

There is an excellent raffle running now for the U26's. \$5 a ticket with great bowling prizes, including 1x new set of bowls kindly donated by Henselite.

Bar Assistance

Barry is looking for assistance with the Bar for the Under 26's Tournament from Thursday 5th until Sunday 8th. We need people for Thursday evening 4pm - 7pm; Friday 11am - 10.30pm; Saturday 11am - 11pm; Sunday 11am - 5pm. Please contact Barry in the office or on 021895063 with your preferred times (approx. 3-hour shifts)

This is one of the few times in the 2017/18 season that we will have top young bowlers playing at and visiting our Club. It is therefore a 'rare' opportunity to show all bowlers and visitors why Burnside was chosen Bowling Club of the Year!























